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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL OFFICE 

 
The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of Aidigong Maternal & Child Health 

Limited (the “Company”) announces that the principal office of the Company will be changed 

to Room 3607, 36/F., China Resources Building, 26 Harbour Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong with 

effect from 4 April 2023. The telephone number, facsimile number and website of the Company 

will remain unchanged. 

 
By Order of the Board 

Aidigong Maternal & Child Health Limited  

Wong Wing Cheung 

Company Secretary 

 
Hong Kong, 4 April 2023 
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